EE13. EDUCATION EXECUTIVE MEMBERSHIP

The Education Executive considered a Report by the Chief Governance Officer which
advised that a new pupil representative will require to be appointed.

The period of appointment of Aimee Rattray as a pupil representative had come to an
end. The Secondary Pupil Council had nominated Ross Nixon, a 5th Year pupil at
Denny High School as a new pupil representative.

Decision

The Education Executive agreed:-

1) to note that the period of appointment of Aimee Rattray had ended, and

2) the appointment of Ross Nixon as a pupil representative member of the
Education Executive for a period of two years.



